
Sinead Singleton 

Subject: FW: Submission on ABP-318302-23 

From: Eoin Brady <eoin.brady@fplogue.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 10:40 AM 
To: Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: RE: Submission on ABP-318302-23 

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or 
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk. 

Brenda, 

Thanks for that confirmation. 

Regards, 

Eoin 

From: Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie> 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 10:33 AM 
To: Eoin Brady <eoin.brady@fplogue.com> 
Subject: RE: Submission on ABP-318302-23 

FAO: Eoin Brady, 
FP Logue. 

A Chara, 

I am in receipt of your email below, together with correspondence attached. 

I apologise for the error made, regarding my letter of the 11 April 2024, your Submission received on the 
2nd April 2024 is valid and an official acknowledgement will issue in due course. 

Kind regards, 

Breda Ingle 
Strategic Infrastructure Development 
Ext. 7291 

From: Eoin Brady <eoin.brady@fplogue.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 2:37 PM 
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: Legal Affairs <legalaffairs@pleanala.ie>; Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>; SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: Submission on ABP-318302-23 
Importance: High 
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Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or 

opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk. 

A Chara, 

Please see the attached correspondence for your attention. 

Regards, 

Eoin 

Eoin Brady I Partner 
FP Logue LLP 
8-10 Coke Lane, Smithfield, Dublin 7, IRELAND 
Tel: +353 1 531 3510 I Direct: +353 86 852 4598 I Web: www.fplogue.com 
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